
 

 

 

3/13/23 

 

Kristen Klein 

2420 11th Ave NW 

Minot, ND 58701 

 

Dear Senate Education Committee members, 

 

The HB 1532 bill would help not only my family but so many others when making the 

decision as to where to send their kids to school. This opens so many opportunities that 

may have not been there before because of financial issues. My family would benefit greatly 

financially if this bill would pass, so please pass this bill not only for my family but for all 

others!  

 

 

Gratefully, 

Kristen Klein 
 


